SAINT JOHN'S

Wednesday 3rd January 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,
Happy New Year and welcome back!

Spring term ideas for parents

- Read a variety of fiction and non-fiction texts including poetry

- Focus on telling the time and working with money

- Find out some facts about a famous person and bring to any show and tell session
- Please have a look at the school website for more ideas on how you can help your
child at home

www.St-johns-pri.gloucs.sch.uk

Additional Information

-At Cheltenham college this term, we will be learning to play hockey. Please ensure
your child has a pair of long socks and a warm top. The college is providing gum
shields and knee pads.

- It is important that you listen to your child read on a daily basis and please
remember to sign their home school diary

- Spellings will be sent home on a weekly basis

- Homework will be handed out on a Tuesday and will be collected in on the following
Monday

- Please bring in any empty cereal boxes you do not need as we will be making
houses out of them

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Burns and Miss Morrow

Saint John’s Church of England Primary School
Albion Street, Cheltenham, Gloucestershire, GL52 2SN.
T: 01242 523786 F: 01242 228881 E: head@st-johns-pri.gloucs.sch.uk  www.st-johns-pri.gloucs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Juliette Moxham M’Ed
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